
 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO - 1222 FIRST AVE., M.S. 501, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: July 1, 2020 
 
Subject: Office Closure on Friday, July 3, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The City of San Diego Development Services Department will be closed on Friday, July 3, 
2020, in observance of the Independence Day holiday.  
 
Customers can apply online for most services, including applying for a permit, paying or 
finding an invoices, scheduling an inspection and requesting a code enforcement 
investigation by visiting sandiego.gov/dsd. These online requests will be processed in the 
order received on the next regularly scheduled business day, Monday, July 6.   
 

http://www.sandiego.gov/dsd

